
From: Michael Behrendt
Cc: Tom Richardson; Audrey Cline
Subject: Main Street #19 - charging station
Date: Monday, March 21, 2022 5:47:27 PM

To the Planning Board,
19 Main Street is proposing to provide wiring for one parking space for electric
charging.  I hope that we can increase this to more than one space and actually
have it set up and ready to go.
 
Also, I learned recently that if wiring alone is provided it should be
underground circuit to space for a Level 2 minimum and or even Level 3.  A
level 1 110 volt is not sufficient.
 
Michael Behrendt
Durham Town Planner
Town of Durham
8 Newmarket Road
Durham, NH  03824
(603) 868-8064
www.ci.durham.nh.us
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